
It is apparent to me our 2019 legislature has an gun ban agenda or to make criminals out of Oregon 

citizens with all the anti-gun bills. 

Since we are not vetting immigrants do to the invasion taking place at our borders allowing MS-13 gang 

member to sneak in along with potential terrorist, citizens need ready access to guns in our 

homes.  Who in this 2019 legislature can guarantee our safety if you pass these illegal bills and which 

legislature will be responsible for our losses.  This corrupt legislature is out of control and Oregon 

citizens are fed up, sick and tired of your lack of common sense with respect to gun ownership.  You all 

need to be held liable if you pass any of the anti-gun and anti-second amendment bills. 

So I am writing in regards to house bills 2013, 2505, and 3329. As a registered voter in Marion County I 

am opposed to any new legislation that would place restrictions on firearms in Oregon.  I would also 

remind you that the real emergency in Oregon is PERS funding, an issue that every year the legislature 

kicks down the road and does nothing.  I would recommend you focus your energy on solving real 

problems that will benefit all Oregonians.  I respectfully request that those voting on these bills would 

oppose all of them. We need you to protect our 2nd Amendment rights. None of these bills strengthen 

those rights and all of them weaken our rights. 

Sincerely, 

Tom Quintal 

1718 Sonya DR. SE 

Salem, Oregon 97317 

 


